
KUMC SEPTEMBER 2025 Newsletter 
 

In Memory of 
GIVEN IN MEMORY OF JIM COLE 

- By Patti Rollins (Youth) 

- By Bill & Sandra Budden (Youth) 

- By William Cole (Bereavement Ministry) 
 

GIVEN IN MEMORY OF JAMES COLE 

- By Griffith & Feil Drug, Inc. (Youth) 

- By Leoma Flanagan & Cheryl Flanagan (Youth) 
 

GIVEN IN MEMORY OF KENNY WALTERS 

- By Jill & Cees Van de Mortel (Children’s Ministries) 
 

GIVEN IN MEMORY OF DAVID E. ROSS 

- By Judy Ross (Caring & Sharing) 
 
********************************************************************************************************** 

Ministry Opportunities for September 

Please check the weekly bulletin for times, dates, and opportunities of our ministries.  

Also, check out our Facebook postings and our calendar on the church app. 
************************************************************************************************************ 
 

Upcoming Ministry Opportunities …. 

Sunday School is available for all ages – each Sunday @ 9:45 am 

Worship Service is available each Sunday @ 11:00 am with live-streaming of the service on Facebook. 

September 13, 2025 – M&M Brunch Resumes @ 9:30 am in the Fellowship Hall 

September 14, 2025 – Bishop Debra Wallace-Padgett will be at our Sunday Morning Worship Service. 

October 4, 2025 – Men’s Prayer Breakfast Resumes @ 9:00 am in the Fellowship Hall. 

Watch for upcoming Apple Butter Date, times and how you can support.  

New Directory will be completed this fall … Photography dates and sign-ups are coming soon.  

********************************************************************************************************** 

Thank You’s for September 

Dear Friends & Church Family, 

I wanted to thank you all from the bottom of my heart for celebrating my birthday with me. It was such 

a wonderful party and I enjoyed seeing each and every one of you. I really appreciated all the cards, 

gifts, and hugs, Thank you again for making my day so special. 

          Love and Blessings, 

          Tiny Hatten 

 

Dear KUMC Family, 

Thank you so much for supporting me on my mission trip to Malawi. God did so much on this trip. I 

got to see women learn about their physical health, and, most importantly, about Jesus! I am so excited 

to share more details with you all in person. 

        Sincerely, 

        Sarah Maddox 
 
********************************************************************************************************** 
 
 



 

Happy Anniversary – September 
 

              2, 1961 Jim & Joan West 

   4, 2000 Bill & Barb Melvin 

   5, 1970 Randy & Pat Hall 

   5, 2003 Tim & Amanda Knopp 

   6, 1958 Frank & Tiny Hatten 

   9, 1961 Bill & Eleanor Miller 

 10, 1994 Eddie & Krista Marcum 

 13, 2008 Tim & Jami Edin 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      September Birthdays         
 

1 Ryen Fraley 

Ryan & Isabel Long 

2 Andrew Colvin 

Giuliana Defade 

Erin E. Goodwin 

3 Audrey Marinich 

4 Zionna Blue 

 Nekhia Blue 

5 Benjy Mosley 

8 Kaci Picklesimer 

9 Bode Heineman 

Steve Johnson 

 Alison Stender 

 Harrison Tufts 

10 Erin Maddox 

Sarah M. White 

 

  

11 MacKenzie Caldwell 

12 Shirley Lewis 

13 Dusty Mills 

14 Heath Scarberry 

 Kent Willis 

15 Lugene Jarrell 

16 Barb Melvin 

 Brynleigh Mosley 

17 Nathan Brown 

 Lesley Shumaker 

18 Claire Shumaker 

19 Nick Elkins 

Cade Picklesimer 

 Shelby Riddle 

20 Albert Jarrell 

 Billy Rutherford 

 

22 Anna Phillips 

23 Joseph Defade 

Maximo Izquierdo 

Angela Quaranta 

 Joe Smith 

 Andy Wood 

24 Lisa Hibbard-Fraley 

26 Violet Cornwell 

 Kevin Pack 

 Mason Watts 

27 Lexie Hatten 

Anna Heineman 

Fanny Keyser 

 Gary Ross 

29 Sarah Izquierdo 

30 Kent Keyser, II 

 

 

15, 1956 Bob & Shelby Riddle 

15, 2007 Heath & Leslie Scarberry 

17, 2005 Jason & Christie Robbins 

18, 2021 Casey & Rachel Amis 

22, 1978 Dusty & Debbie Mills 

26, 2015 Jonathan & Courtney Sparks 

29, 1984 Bill & Patty Roof 

 


